
 
 

 

For immediate release, July 19, 2023 
 
Andrea Johnson, Director of Curriculum, Instruction, Assessment, and Communication 
Pike-Delta-York Local School District 
504 Fernwood St. 
Delta, Ohio 43515 
 
ajohnson@pdys.org 
419-822-3391 
 

New Superintendent at Pike-Delta-York 
 
Delta, Ohio – July 19, 2023: The Pike-Delta-York Local School District Board of Education 
hired Mr. Jonathan Burke to be the District’s next Superintendent at the July board meeting. 
 
Mr. Burke comes to Pike-Delta-York from St Marys Memorial High School where he served as 
the high school principal for five years. He previously served as the Assistant Principal at St. 
Marys Middle School for four years. He holds a Bachelor’s Degree from Xavier University 
(2009), two Master Degrees; a Master of Science in Math Education from Kaplan University 
(2011), and a Master of Arts in School Leadership from Concordia University Chicago (2015). 
He is completing his Superintendent Licensure Program with =Concordia University Chicago.  
 
When asked what drew him to Delta, Mr. Burke replied, “PDY has a great reputation around 
northwest Ohio for being a top-tier school district with high-quality staff. My wife has family in 
the area so we're familiar with Fulton County. I'm blessed to have the opportunity to work with 
such great people.” Burke goes on to say, “I'm most excited about meeting our students and 
sharing the great things they do. I'm looking forward to working with our principals and teachers 
to see how we can continue improving a high-performing school district. I know this community 
is passionate about their school. I'm excited to work with our community to provide resources 
and opportunities for our students.” 

Board President Mr. Daniel Elliott states, “Mr. Burke brings with him to PDY and proven record 
of success in education at St. Mary's City Schools.  During his time there he implemented many 
innovative educational programs and we are excited to see what he brings to PDY. 

Mr. Burke was selected from a competitive pool of applicants. The District received eight 
applications, of which five were interviewed by the hiring committee. 
 

### 
 


